
 
 
 NOTICE THAT ALL BALLOTS FOR THE  
 CONSOLIDATED PRIMARY NOMINATING ELECTION OF THE 
 CITY OF PASADENA & PASADENA UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 
 TO BE HELD ON TUESDAY, MARCH 5, 2013, 
 WILL BE COUNTED AT A CENTRAL COUNTING PLACE 
 
 

The City Clerk of the City of Pasadena has designated Pasadena City Hall, 
Council Chamber, Room S249, 100 North Garfield Avenue, Pasadena, as the central 
place to count the ballots for the City of Pasadena and Pasadena Unified School 
District Consolidated Primary Nominating Election to be held on Tuesday, March 5, 
2013. 

 
Publish:            Mark Jomsky 
         City Clerk 
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